
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Notice Date:  January 9, 2024 
To:   CareSource PASSE Providers 
From:   CareSource PASSE 
Subject:  CES Waiver and CSSP Providers 
 
Summary 
Effective March 1, 2024, CareSource PASSE will have new modifiers for Supportive Living and Supportive 
Employment. From then on, providers must use these new modifiers when billing for approved services. 
This change is reflected in the updated 1915 (c) Home and Community-Based Services (HCBS) Custom 
Fee Schedule.  
 
For more information, view the 1915 (c) HCBS Custom Fee Schedule.  
 
Questions? 
If you have any questions, please reach out to ServiceDeterminations@CareSourcePASSE.com. 
You can also contact Provider Services at 1-833-230-2100, Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
Central Time (CT). 
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https://www.caresource.com/documents/ar-pas-p-673122f-ar-custom-fee-1915-c-hcbs-services-ar-passe.pdf
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